
Knowledge 

Our focus for the knowledge 

sessions this half term is 

‘Air, Land and Sea’.  

We will look at different 

methods of transport and 

decide which ones are best 

for certain journeys.  

We will discuss if people 

have always travelled by 

cars and look at how 

transport has changed over 

time.  

Finally we will consider  dif-

ferent types of air travel, life 

boats and the transport in 

the fire service.  

Maths 

We will continue our focus 
of addition and subtraction 

from last half term. Focusing 
on adding by counting on 

and taking away by counting 
back.  

 
We will then move onto 

numbers and place value.  
Focusing on counting pat-
terns beyond 10 and build-

ing numbers beyond 10 (ten 
and how many more.)  

P.E. 

1. Fundamentals (unit 

2) 

2. Games   

Art & DT 

Our focus artist this half 

term will be ‘Leonardo da 

Vinci’. We will look at his 

sketches of flying ma-

chines and machinery 

parts to inspire the chil-

dren to draw designs of 

their own vehicles with 

pencils and note making.  

P.S.H.E. 
 

Our focus this half term 
will be ‘Healthy me’. We 
will look at exercise and 

why this is important. We 
will discuss healthy food 

choices, sleep and    
keeping our body clean. 
We will also learn how to 

stay safe if we do not 
have an adult with us.  

R.E. 
Our focus this half term will be on Spring, new life and the Christian story of Easter. 

We will look for signs of Spring and new life such as flowers growing and baby    
animals being born. We will also discuss Easter traditions.  

Reception  - What your child will be learning about in   

Spring 2nd 2024 

Reading books and sheets need to stay in the plastic wallet in your child’s book 

bag, every day. This means we can change them on any day.  

 

We should be having a visit from the fire station and we are trying to organiser a 

visit from the RLNI. 

Start of homework challenge– more information to follow.  

PE will continue on a Friday– please make sure long hair is tied back and earrings 

are removed if possible. If not we can cover them.  

Please ensure all uniform is named– this helps us reunite them with their owner if 

they get lost.  

Music 
 

Our focus this half term 
will be ‘Our World.’ The 
children will learn the  

several different nursery 
rhymes and action songs 
and how to play musical 
instruments within these 

songs. They will listen and 
respond to different styles 

of music and have the 
 opportunity to perform.   

English 

Our focus this half term 

is a warning story ‘The 

Billy Goats Gruff’ . The 

children we learn and 

rehearse the story to be-

come familiar with it. 

They will then make a 

new character, give their 

character a name, de-

scribe it, decide whether 

it’s a goodie or baddie 

and give it a problem. 


